
 

 

12 February 2023 

Assalamu Alaikum (may peace be upon you), 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

Re: World Book Day 2023 

This year, World Book Day takes place on Thursday 02 March 2023. To celebrate, we would like to shine a light 

on the broad variety of genres and themes that reading encompasses. Please find enclosed further information 

about the day and an exciting competition we are launching. 

Year Group Focus: 

The focus for EYFS will be: Amazing Author- Julia Donaldson. 

 

 

All EYFS children are invited to dress as a character from one of Julia Donaldson’s stories or any other book 

character of their choice. The children will partake in a range of activities linked to the theme to celebrate the 

author and promote a love of reading.  

Illustration Competition: 

All children are invited to enter our ‘Illustration Competition’, to recognise the importance of an illustrator’s 

role when creating a book. We ask that all entries are a pencil sketch of your child’s favourite book character. 

Please return clearly labelled entries to the school office by no later than Friday 24 February. Parents are invited 

to attend our illustration gallery and view the entries on Tuesday 28 February, 8:30-9:30am in the main hall. 

 

 

 

 

    

                             

                        

                          
                                   
                                     
                                  



Scholastic Book Fair: 

Scholastic Book Fair will be returning to school from 08 to 15 March in the main hall. All children will receive a 

£1 book token to use at the fair. Look out for the posters around school, for more information regarding opening 

times and payment options. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Plummer 

Assistant Principal 


